
Important Information 

When you login to MyGCC Portal it is very important that you logout properly by 

clicking the Sign Out on the top right of MyGCC Portal. See below: 

 

 

 

Do not just click the “X” button and close your browser. If you just close your 

browser without signing out, the Cache on your local computer containing your 

username and password will allow another user to use or “piggyback” your 

account on the same computer when going to MyGCC Portal. That is why it is very 

important that you Sign Out properly. 

This is similar to any other website that you login to like Facebook or your 

personal Gmail account that require username and password to login. If you do 

not logout properly and just closed the browser your username and password are 

still saved in the computer’s Cache.  To understand more about how Cache works 

please click to the Wikipedia site at 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cache_(computing) . 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cache_(computing)

